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Please find attached a request for extension of deadlines for hearing requests and public comments
in the above-referenced proceeding.
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May 21, 2021 


 


US Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 


Secretary 


U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 


Washington, DC 20555-0001 


ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 


 


RE: Extension Request on Docket ID: NRC-2021-0099  


Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2; Byron Station, Unit Nos. 1 and 2; Calvert Cliffs Nuclear 


Power Plant, Units 1 and 2; Clinton Power Station, Unit No. 1; Dresden Nuclear Power Station, 


Units 1, 2, and 3; James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant; LaSalle County Station, Units 1 and 


2; Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2; Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2; 


Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 1, 2, and 3; Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, 


Units 1 and 2; R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant; Salem Nuclear Generating Station, Unit Nos. 1 


and 2; Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1; Zion Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2; and 


the Associated Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installations; Consideration of Approval of 


Transfer of Licenses and Conforming Amendments 


 


Dear Mr. Purnell: 


 


Nuclear Information and Resource Service (“NIRS”) hereby joins in and adopts Environmental 


Law and Policy Center's Motion to Extend Deadline for All Hearing Requests Regarding Exelon 


Generation Company, LLC's Facility Operating License Transfer Application.  


 


NIRS also requests a corresponding extension of the deadline for public comments in the above-


referenced proceeding.  


 


Sincerely, 


 
Timothy L. Judson 


Executive Director 


Nuclear Information and Resource Service 


6930 Carroll Ave., Ste. 340 


Takoma Park, MD  20912 


timj@nirs.org 


301-270-6477 
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May 21, 2021 

 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 

Secretary 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Washington, DC 20555-0001 

ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 

 

RE: Extension Request on Docket ID: NRC-2021-0099  

Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2; Byron Station, Unit Nos. 1 and 2; Calvert Cliffs Nuclear 

Power Plant, Units 1 and 2; Clinton Power Station, Unit No. 1; Dresden Nuclear Power Station, 

Units 1, 2, and 3; James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant; LaSalle County Station, Units 1 and 

2; Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2; Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2; 

Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 1, 2, and 3; Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, 

Units 1 and 2; R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant; Salem Nuclear Generating Station, Unit Nos. 1 

and 2; Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1; Zion Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2; and 

the Associated Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installations; Consideration of Approval of 

Transfer of Licenses and Conforming Amendments 

 

Dear Mr. Purnell: 

 

Nuclear Information and Resource Service (“NIRS”) hereby joins in and adopts Environmental 

Law and Policy Center's Motion to Extend Deadline for All Hearing Requests Regarding Exelon 

Generation Company, LLC's Facility Operating License Transfer Application.  

 

NIRS also requests a corresponding extension of the deadline for public comments in the above-

referenced proceeding.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Timothy L. Judson 

Executive Director 

Nuclear Information and Resource Service 

6930 Carroll Ave., Ste. 340 

Takoma Park, MD  20912 

timj@nirs.org 

301-270-6477 

 
 


